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Ellyn R. Weiss, Esquire
Harmon & Weiss
1725 I Street, N.W. IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20006 TO F01A-82-331

Dear Ms. Weiss:

This is in response to your letter dated July 22, 1982 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of all
comments / documents by NRC staff or contractors on the final environmental
statement and its recently issued supplement for the Clinch River
Breeder Reactor Plant.

During an August 19, 1982 telephone conversation between Mr. Dean Tousley
of your staff and Mr. Stephen Isaacs of my staff, he was informed that
no comments were being solicited and therefore there are no documents.

This completes action on your request.

Sincere y,
j,V

f </J.AN
' '

f M. Felton, Director

/4 Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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